
OHSAA Ticketing 
 
 

Given the Governor’s order regarding capacity restrictions at venues, along with other 
rationale, the OHSAA will be utilizing HomeTown Ticketing for all levels of the post season 
events, in all sports. 
 
Below is the overview of how this process will work: 

o The OHSAA and HomeTown Ticketing will work collaboratively to set up each 
sporting event on the ticketing platform (www.ohsaa.org/tickets). 

o Once teams are listed for an event, each athletic director for the participating 
schools of that event will receive an email with specific instructions and a 
personalized code for their team.  This code will be shared with the participants 
families so they can login and purchase up to the allotted ticket amounts based 
on venue capacity limitations. 

o Families will have a select time to purchase tickets, and that window will close 
prior to the event occurring.  Therefore, because of the way the Governor’s 
order is currently worded, there will be no gate/walk up tickets sold. 

 

Please, review this information with your athletes and be sure they are aware of the new 

ticketing mandate by the OHSAA.  The course will have a volunteer to scan tickets, but will be 

unable to sell tickets.  Those without tickets will be turned away.   

TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED BEFOREHAND AND ONLINE!!! 

http://www.ohsaa.org/tickets

